
kk

OFFICE OF THE ASSOCIATE VICE-PRESIDENT, ACADEMIC

SFU

MEMORANDUM

ATTENTION

FROM

RE:

8888 University Drive, TEL: 778.782.4636
Burnaby, BC FAX: 778.782.5876
Canada V5A1S6

Senate

Gordon Myers, Chair
Senate Committee on

Undergraduate Studies
Beedie School of Business (SCUS 13-44)

DATE

PAGES

avpcioldsfu.ca
www.sfu.ca/vpacademic

October 4, 2013

1/1

hJ\ S#t>
\~

For information:

Acting under delegated authority at its meeting of October 3, 2013, SCUS approved the
following curriculum revision effective Fall 2014.

[i] Temporary Withdrawal of BUS 451- Project in International Marketing
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SCUS 13-M

SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY

Office ofthe Dean/ Beedie School ofBusiness

MEMORANDUM

To: JoHinchliffe From: Andrew Gemino, Chair
Senate Committee on Beedie School ofBusiness
Undergraduate Studies UG Curriculum Committee

Date: September 23,2013

Subject:Material for next SCUS meeting

The Undergraduate Curriculum Committee in the Beedie School ofBusiness approved:

1) Memo: Temporary Withdrawal ofCourse: BUS 451 - Project in International
Marketing

Would you please placethis item on the October 3,2013 Senate Committeeon
Undergraduate Studies agenda?

Sincerely,

Andrew Gemino

Associate Dean

Beedie School ofBusiness



SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY

Beedie School ofBusiness

MEMO

To: Senate Committee on Undergraduate Studies
From: Andrew Gemino, Associate Dean
Re: Temporarily WithdrawnCourses
Date: September 19,2013

TemporarilyWithdrawn Courses- BUS451 Project in InternationalMarketing

The Beedie School ofBusiness' Undergraduate CurriculumCommitteehas voted to move
Business 451 - Project in International Marketing from Active to TemporarilyWithdrawn,
in accordance with the optionspresented through Senate. This course is expressly required
forthespecial exchange program theBeedie School of Business haswiththe BINorwegian
Business School. The programran eachyear. However, as ofmil 2011, BI Norwegian
Business School has not been able to attract the minimum number ofstudent participants
fromits schooland so the programhas temporarily suspended. In turn, the Beedie School
ofBusinesswould like to temporarily withdraw BUS 451 while the programis reviewed.

Thank you.

Andrew Gemino, Associate Dean
Beedie School ofBusiness




